
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 9th February 2024   

Dear Families   

We have reached the end of the Spring half-term.  It seems to have 
gone by very quickly.  The children (and staff) have worked really 
hard.  I have seen such amazing work being produced by all year 
groups.  Bearwood is most definitely in such a strong place 
now.  This week, our Year Sixes were completing past SATs 
papers.  We are expecting very strong results when they take their 
SATs in May.  Well done to the children and the staff. 

We had Safer Internet Day on Tuesday, with special parents' 
workshops delivered by Mrs Haden.  I'm sure those of you who 
attended found them informative.  Information has also been sent 
home.  It is so important for parents to keep up to speed with the 
latest developments regarding online safety. 

Dormouse Class presented their assembly to parents.  It was 
fantastic.  They shared all that they had been learning.  Their 
geography topic on water was really interesting.  The children have 
learnt about rivers, and about pollution.  From this, they have 
written persuasive pieces regarding the environment.  We also got 
to hear some beautiful river poetry.  The children have also 
produced 3D jellyfish art pieces from recycled material, using artist 
Veronika Richterova as inspiration - which are just spectacular. 

Today, we all got to enjoy a special Chinese New Year assembly, 
presented by some of our children, and organised by our HLTA Mrs 
Tang.  What a splendid way to end the half-term.   

Do have a wonderful half-term break.  We look forward to seeing 
you all again on Monday 19th February. 

Have a great weekend.      

Best wishes  

Funmi Alder  
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Sports Star Awards 

Rabbit – Salena  

Otter – Dawson  

Beaver – Anas 

Red Kite – Connie 

Fox – Toby 

Dormouse – Whole Class  

Red Squirrel – Zain  

Hedgehog – Adeela  

Pine Marten – Zunairah  

Rabbit – Ellis 

Otter – Akira 

Beaver – Isla Rose  

Red Kite –  Eva 

Fox - Ellie 

Dormouse – Group 1 in swimming 

Red Squirrel – Skylar, Elsie, Keelee, Lily 

Hedgehog – Jake 

Pine Marten – No Awards due to 
SATs tests 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 Winners – Fox Class 673 

UKS2 Winners – Hedgehog 61 

Mrs Haden’s Performer of the Week! 

Mr Bell’s Scientist of the week! 

LKS2 – Aidan   UKS2 - Rishita 

A massive well done to Zak, Ayaan, 
Muhammad, Danny and Krish who 

demonstrated courage by performing to 
the school. They sang and danced to a 

song called Right Foot Creep. Their 
footwork is called The Griddy which, 

Ja'Marr Chase created. Justin Jefferson 
popularised The Griddy when he got into 
the NFL, but his former LSU team mate 
Ja'Marr Chase said he introduced the 

touchdown celebration to Jefferson after 
his friend Alan 'Griddy' Davis created it. 

Well done! You were all brilliant. 



  

 Mon 12th February to Fri 16th February – Spring Half Term 
 Mon 19th February – Children Return  
 Tues 20th February – Year 3+4 Trip to Sutton Environmental Centre (2 classes) 
 Wed 21st February – Year 3+4 Trip to Sutton Environmental Centre (1 classes) 
 Thurs 22nd February – Movie Night – Wonka 5-7pm 
 Fri 23rd February – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 
 Thurs 29th February – 9am – Fox Class Assembly 
 Mon 4th March – 3:30-6pm – Parents’ Evening  
 Wed 6th March – 4 to 6:30pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Thurs 7th March – World Book Day 
 W/C 11th March – Science Week 
 Wed 20th March – 5pm – Year 6 Parents’ Meeting on SATs and residential 
 Thurs 21st March – Jewish Passover Assembly 
 Fri 22nd March – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 
 Tues 26th March – 9:30am – LKS2 production to parents 
 Wed 27th March – 2pm – LKS2 production to parents  
 Thurs 28th March – Easter Bonnet Competition/Own Clothes Day £1 donation 
 Thurs 28th March – Attendance Medals Assembly 
 Thurs 28th March – Last day of term – 2pm finish 
 Mon 15th April – Children Return 
 Thurs 18th April – Vaisakhi Assembly 
 Thurs 25th April – Red Kite Assembly 
 Fri 26th April – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 
 Thurs 2nd May – EID Assembly 
 Mon 6th May – Bank Holiday 
 W/C 13th May – Year 6 SATs 
 Thurs 23rd May – 9am - Beaver Class Assembly 
 Fri 24th May – 2pm – Country Dancing Show to Parents 
 Mon 27th May – Fri 31st May – Half Term 
 Mon 3rd June – Children Return  
 



 

 

 

 

  

Superstar! 



 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

RJ Koda –94.8%    

RM Orsa –97.4%  

Rabbit –94.2%  

Otter –94.4%  

Beaver –93%  

Red Kite –97%  

Dormouse –97%  

Fox –99.1% Winners  

Red Squirrel –93.3%  

Hedgehog –93.3% 

Pine Marten –97%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

 
EYFS 
 KS1 

 LKS2 
 UKS2 

 Gallery  
 



  

Free school meals and extra funding for your child’s education 
Across the UK more than 10 per cent of pupils who are eligible for free school 
meals do not register to get them. 

We want to make sure 100 per cent of our pupils claim when they can in 
Wokingham Borough. 

Importantly, it also means schools can get additional funding to support pupils. 

To qualify, your child must be in school and you must be receiving one of the 
following benefits: 

 Income support 
 Income based Job Seekers Allowance 
 Income related Employment and Support Allowance 
 NASS support 
 Guarantee element of State Pension 
 Child Tax Credit, provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit 

and have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190 
 Working Tax Credit for the four weeks after employment ends 
 Universal Credit, provided you have an annual net earned income of no 

more than £7,400 
If this applies to you but your child isn’t registered for free school meals, 
complete a form and return it to your child school. 

Download the form and apply for Free School Meals on Wokingham Borough 
Council’s website.  

 



 

  



  



  

Wokingham Town Council is holding 
an event to celebrate Lunar New 
Year, in Wokingham Market Place on 
Sunday 18th February from 11-3pm. 
The lion dance, one of the most 
important traditions at Lunar New 
Year, will be performed at 12pm and 
2pm, alongside music, arts and 
crafts. 

Please share this information with 
your community! 

https://www.wokingham-
tc.gov.uk/lunar-new-
year/?fbclid=IwAR2ro1anNINzQVdCL
78CyNCAleFE1-
YH0vQZym2B5hv8bMnbCq4F1blX_h

WASMA 

Six children from Bearwood Primary School Choir 
auditioned for a solo part in WASMA. They were all 

incredibly brave and tried their absolute best, we 
are proud of them all! Out of the six, three were 
successful. Please can we congratulate Oliver, 

Jasgeet and Gopika for their success! 

 

Osmington Bay Payment Balance 

The next payment for Osmington Bay is 
due 10th February 2024 £125.00. 

The final payment will be due 25th 
March 2024, unfortunately we will not 
be able to accept any late payments. 

Half Term 

Monday 12th February 2024-Friday 16th February 2024 



 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 


